
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to welcome your children back to after school club and would like to take this 

opportunity to update you and clarify certain aspects of the club. 

Firstly, as per the communication you will have received in the Summer, we now offer two 

different options for booking after school care. This is to give you more flexibility when 

booking your child in with us.  

Short Session – 3:15pm to 4:30pm without the offer of a snack (or 4:30pm                         

to 5:45pm if attending an activity club that day, this will include the offer of                  

a snack)                                        £5.50 

                                                                                                                         

Long Session – 3:15pm to 5:45pm this includes an offer of a snack               £8.50 

Late fees for both sessions will be chargeable at £5 for every 15 minutes 

 

It has been great to see all the children playing together after the restricted year or so we 

have had, with this in mind we are expecting the arrival of some new equipment that will 

provide a range of play and stimuli for the children.  

We have made some slight changes to our snack menu, which continue to follow the 

governments healthy eating standards, these include going onto 3 week rolling menu (see 

below).  

 

All snacks served with vegetable sticks, yogurt and a no added sugar drink. 



 

 

 

WEEK 1 - Weeks beginning: 06/09, 27/09, 25/10, 15/11, 6/12 

WEEK 2 - Weeks beginning: 13/09, 04/10, 01/11, 22/11, 13/12 

WEEK 3 - Weeks beginning: 20/09, 11/10, 08/11, 29/11 

The snacks and drinks we serve are not intended to substitute a main evening meal that the 

child may receive at home.  Any known allergies or dietary needs will be catered for. 

 

Although after school club is a more relaxed setting and we want the children to enjoy their 

time here the same good behaviour is expected at after school club as it is in school time. 

Unacceptable behaviour could result in your child losing their place at after school club. 

To book your child into our wraparound care sessions, please email the office on 

admin@rhf.learnat.uk or ring on 0116 284 1500. 

Again, we would just like to say how great it is to have the children back and if you have any 

concerns or queries please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Many thanks, 

After School Club Team 
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